
SAINT CHRISTOPHER, SAINT SYLVIA and GOOD SHEPHERD 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM 

2021-2022 REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

 

 

Grades K-6:   Wednesday @ 4:30 pm – 5:45 pm 

     Thursday @ 4:30 pm – 5:45 pm 

 
 

Youth Alive (7th & 8th):  

       Every Other Tuesday @ 6:30 pm – 8:00 pm or Thursday @ 6:30 pm – 8:00 pm 

 

Catechists are needed for September!   

Catechists from Good Shepherd would be most welcome. 

A catechist must be in place for each grade. 

 

Registrations  will be accepted beginning Monday, April 8, 2021.   

Registration is on a FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE, (NO EXCEPTIONS!) 
 

Tuition and Fees:  Please see below.   

 

Registration can be done without payment; however, payment MUST be received by August 1, 2021.  

Also, all past due accounts MUST be reconciled no later than AUGUST 1, 2021.   
 

Tuition is due at the time of registration. 

 

Number of Children     * August 1           *AFTER August 1 

  One child             $150                         $200 

  Two or more children            $225                         $275 
 

 

Communion Fee: $70 

Confirmation Fee:  $140 (with a robe), $125 (without a robe) 
 

 

*No child is ever turned away from our Religious Education Program due to financial constraints.  

Contact our office to make arrangements for a payment plan, reduced tuition/fees, etc.  Please do not 

postpone registration due to financial concerns. 

 

New Students 

 

Please bring your child’s original baptismal certificate to the Religious Education office. (We will 

make a copy and return the original to you.) If your family is new to the Religious Education program, 

please visit or contact the Religious Education Office. Please be sure to provide us with the date and place 

of First Reconciliation and First Communion if applicable.  If you are new to the Parish or are not 

registered in the Parish, you will need to register with the Rectory.  All Religious Education families 

from St. Christopher’s & St. Sylvia’s must be registered in the parish.  (Good Shepherd families 

will remain registered in their parish.) 


